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Moray Finch

From: Sexton, David <David.Sexton@rspb.org.uk>
Sent: 19 February 2018 09:39
To: Moray Finch
Subject: Mull & Iona Community Trust: Ardura Forest

Dear Moray 
  
Ardura Forest 
  
On behalf of RSPB Scotland, I would like to offer you our support in your proposal to purchase the area known as 
Ardura Forest on the Isle of Mull from Forest Enterprise Scotland.  
  
The vision outlined at the community consultation events would help to make the Mull and Iona Community Trust 
more financially sustainable whilst at the same time helping increase biodiversity and supporting improved public 
access to nature. I would be happy to assist and advise on the wildlife management and public viewing opportunities 
at any time. 
  
We wish you every success with your plan to buy and manage Ardura Forest in the future. Please let me know if I 
can be of any further help. 
  
Best wishes 
Yours sincerely 
  
David 
  
David Sexton  

Mull Officer  

 

RSPB Scotland Mull Office Dunvegan, Pier Road, Salen, Isle of Mull, Argyll, PA72 6JL  

Tel Office 01680 300 387  
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RSPB Scotland is part of the RSPB, the UK’s largest nature conservation charity, inspiring everyone to give nature a home. Together with 

our partners, we protect threatened birds and wildlife so our towns, coast and countryside will teem with life once again. We play a leading 

role in BirdLife International, a worldwide partnership of nature conservation organisations. 

 

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland no. SC037654 
  
  
 
 
This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the addressee only. If you 
are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have 
received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email from your system. The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds 
(RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no. 207076 and in Scotland no. SC037654.  


